
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
DATE: May 10, 2007 
 
TO: Mayor 

City Council 
 
FROM: George Shaw, Planning Director 
 
RE: SUMMARY OF ACTIONS TAKEN BY THE PLANNING COMMISSION AT THE 

May 9, 2007 MEETING. 
 
The following summary of actions by the Planning Commission is being provided to you for 
information purposes only.  No action by the Administration or Council is required at this time. 
 
Petition No.  There was no petition number for this discussion item.   
Council District:  Citywide 
Council Member:  All  
 
Request:  The Planning Commission was asked by Planning Staff to review the draft visioning 
principles of the Northwest Quadrant Master Plan and give Staff comments and direction on any 
recommended changes to the document.    
 
Planning Commission Decision: The Planning Commission made a motion to forward a 
positive recommendation to City Council regarding the draft visioning principles of the 
Northwest Quadrant Master Plan. 
  
 
cc:       
 Louis Zunguze, Community Development Director 
 George Shaw, Planning Director 
 Doug Wheelwright, Deputy Planning Director 
 Cheri Coffey, Deputy Planning Director 
 Lyn Creswell, Chief Administrative Officer 
 Cindy Gust-Jenson, City Council Executive Director 
 Janice Jardine, City Council Office 
 Orion Goff, Building Services and Licensing Director 
 DJ Baxter, Redevelopment Agency Director 
 John Naser, Engineering Director 
 Kevin Young, Transportation Planning Engineer 
 Lynn Pace, Deputy City Attorney 
 John Spencer, Property Management 
 City Council Liaisons  
 Planning Commission File 


